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* A colour version of this newsletter is available on the school website 

Autumn Term - Week 7 
 

Here we are at the end of the half term already! What a great way to end it yesterday with our fantastic 
whole school dress up day. 
 
The donations we collected by for harvest were picked up on Tuesday and they have already been delivered 
to St. Austell Food Bank by Steve and Jane- thank you again for your support and generosity. 
 
Mrs Berry (Ash class) plans to pop in on the first day back after half term to officially hand over to Miss Carter 
(who will be teaching the EYFS pupils full-time) before going on her maternity leave.  
 
Also a reminder- Year 1’s will no longer be going back to Ash class in the afternoons as they will remain in 
Beech class all day with the Year 2’s. 
 
We would like to wish Mrs Berry and her family all the best for their imminent arrival and we look forward to 
a visit from them all soon!  

 
 
 
 

 

Word of the week will return in the next newsletter…   
 
Have a happy and safe half term! 
  
Mrs L-D-L. 

BEECH CLASS RESTORMEL CASTLE VISIT—TUESDAY 16TH OCTOBER  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
 

OCTOBER 
22nd October—26th October—Half Term 
29th October—2nd November—Inset days—School closed to pupils 
 

NOVEMBER 
5th November—Children return to school 
7th November—Cross Country—Par 
7th November—Eden Project Community Event  - Oak Class 
12th November—Anti Bullying Week 
16th November—Children in Need 
21st November—Eden Project—Christmas tree decorations Oak Class 
21st November—24th November—St Austell Festival of Music and Speech 2018 
23rd November—Eden Project—Decorate Christmas tree Oak Class 
24th November—Eden Project—Big Switch on at Eden—Christmas tree Oak Class 
 

DECEMBER 
5th December—Cross Country—Par 
6th December—Experience Christmas at Church— Ash and Oak Class 
17th December—Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal 
18th December—Christmas Performance  
19th December—Cinema and Christmas lunch 
20th December -Christmas jumper day and parties 
 

STAFF TRAINING DAYS – CLOSED TO PUPILS 
29th October    
30th October  
31st October 
1st November                     
2nd November 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—12.10.18—18.10.18 

Well Done to Oak Class this week 98.9% attendance 

Attendance 

Please try to ensure that your child comes 

to school promptly as it can sometimes be  

unsettling for children when they arrive in 

the middle of a lesson. School starts at 

8.45am. 

RETURN TO SCHOOL 

Children return to school on Monday 5th          

November 2018. 

Clubs will resume as normal this week. 

HALLOWEEN SAFETY 

We hope you all enjoy Halloween and have 

some tips to share regarding child safety. 

Top Tips 

Decorate costumes and bags with reflective 

tape, stickers or choose light colours. 

Have children use glow sticks or flashlights to 

help them see and be seen by drivers. 

Cross roads with an adult. 

Always walk on pavements or paths. 


